
UPCOMING EVENTS
Mon 4th Mar -
Mon 18th Mar

Smile Squad Dental Van

Mon 4th Mar Year 3 Body Education

Tue 5th Mar -
Wed 6th Mar

Meet the Teacher - 3:50pm-
6:50pm

Wed 6th Mar Year 4 Body Education

Mon 11th Mar Labour Day Public Holiday

Fri 1st Mar Prep-2 Assembly - 1:20pm

Tue 5th Mar Year 1 Activate Excursion

Fri 8th Mar Year 3-6 Assembly - 1:20pm

Tue 12th Mar Division Swimming Sports

Fri 15th Mar Prep-2 Assembly - 1:20pm

Wed 13th Mar
- Fri 22nd Mar

Year 3 & 5 NAPLAN

Thu 21st Mar Student Free Day

Fri 22nd Mar
District Athletics

Year 3-6 Assembly - 1:20pm

Tue 26th Mar Italian Day

Wed 27th Mar
School Fun Run

Regional Swimming

Thu 28th Mar
Easter Hat Parade

Last Day of Term 1  (2:30pm
finish)

Mon 15th Apr First Day of Term 2

t

FHPS NEWSLETTER
Issue 5, Term 1, Week 5
Friday 1st March, 2024 

Thursday 21st March
Tuesday 28th May
Monday 26th August

UPCOMING STUDENT FREE DAYS



FRIENDS OF HEIGHTS NEWS 

Easter Events at FHPS 

Congratulations to our 2024 FOH Office bearers. 

 

Donations of Easter eggs, rabbits, soft toys or any Easter themed products, along with baskets, 

 Dear FHPS School Community, 

We are seeking donations for our Traditional Heights Easter Raffle Prizes. 

Your commitment and support is greatly appreciated. 
President: Rae Jamieson 
Vice President: Kelly Beard 
Treasurer: Sam McDonald 
Secretary: Lauren Bellert 

Thank you to all who attended our fist FOH meeting for the 2024 school year. Our next meeting will
be on Monday March 25th. This will be a workshop to prepare and wrap the Easter baskets for our
school Easter raffle. 

Our Term 1 fundraising events are the School Fun Run and Easter Raffle. 
The continued support of FHPS families is greatly appreciated. 

cellophane, ribbons etc. would be gratefully accepted. 

Please have all donations to the front office by Friday March 22nd. 

Raffle tickets will be sent home to all families on Tuesday March 5th. Each family will be issued a book 

of fifteen tickets. Tickets are $2.00 each or three for $5.00. Please record your name and contact
phone number on the tickets and return with money to the school office by Monday March 25th.
Additional  raffle books will be available from the school office. 

Prizes will be drawn at the FHPS Easter Hat Parade on Thursday March 28th. All students are
encouraged to create an Easter hat at home to wear to the FHPS Easter Hat Parade. 



School Council 

SCHOOL CROSSING AWARD
The purpose of the School Crossing Supervisor Award is to acknowledge the contribution and dedication

School Crossing Supervisors provide by maintaining and providing a safe and enjoyable journey to and from
your individual school and all schools throughout Victoria.

The recipient of the award should model enthusiasm and successful outcomes in a friendly and professional
manner. The award is open to all Crossing Supervisors. Please consider not only the permanent Supervisors

but the large contingent of relief staff who are also very dedicated.

To nominate your School Crossing Supervisor, please click on the link: School Crossing Supervisor Of The Year
Awards | School Crossings Victoria

SPORTS UPDATE
SENIOR RUGBY CLINIC

Our senior school students were very lucky to receive a visit from NRL Victoria for a rugby clinic yesterday.
Our students got to practice with an NRL representative and showcase their amazing talents, well done

senior school!

DIVISION SWIIMING
Congratulations to our 2024 Division Swimming squad. We have 5

freestyle relay teams, 1 medley relay team and 9 individual
swimmers competing on Tuesday 12th March at the Northern

Peninsula Division swimming competition.  Go FHPS!

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE: CAMPS, SPORTS, EXCURSIONS FUNDING (CSEF) FOR 2024
Parents with Health Care Cards/Pensions Cards can apply for CSEF. If you applied for CSEF at Frankston
Heights Primary School in 2023, you do not need to reapply in 2024 unless: 

you have another child starting school i.e. Prep 
you have moved to our school during the year
you applied at another school in 2023
you have recently been issued a Health Care/Pension Card 

Any parents who hold a Health Care Card/Pension Card and did not apply/receive CSEF through our school
last year, please obtain a form from the office for CSEF funding in 2024. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au%2Fsupervisor-year-awards%2F&data=05%7C02%7CBonnie.Ferguson-Stewart%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7f1bc33046f242f4c81008dc381d135d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638446944731872365%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8sTSYIJHqob2ZRSCg4%2B7Da5YzObxAlyY3kOvu9siT%2BI%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolcrossingsvictoria.com.au%2Fsupervisor-year-awards%2F&data=05%7C02%7CBonnie.Ferguson-Stewart%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7f1bc33046f242f4c81008dc381d135d%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638446944731872365%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8sTSYIJHqob2ZRSCg4%2B7Da5YzObxAlyY3kOvu9siT%2BI%3D&reserved=0


Thank you to everyone who has created a School Fun Run profile! Your support is greatly
appreciated. We still have a long way to go to reach our target of 20K. 

Don’t forget to go to schoolfunrun.com.au and sign up if you haven’t created your online account.

Funds raised will go towards bike racks for the bike shed and continued improvements to our school 
grounds for all students to enjoy. 

Remember to keep sharing your online fundraising link. A text message to family and friends is a

great 
way to share your link. Try to share every couple of days to keep donations coming in. 
If you raise $10 or more you get to choose a prize. The more money raised, the better the prizes! 

COMPETITION TIME 
• Every student who raises $100 between Feb 26 and March 8 goes in a draw to be one of 5 to win 
a free canteen lunch. 
• Congratulations to Prep C for creating the most profiles by the end of the first week. All students 
will receive a free icy pole on Monday March 4. 

Please support our school in this fundraising venture. 
Michelle Smith 
Assistant Principal 

http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/
http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/
http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/


 

BOOKING YOUR PARENT-TEACHER MEETING 

Michelle Smith 
Assistant Principal 

Follow the steps below to book your parent-teacher meeting. 

Go to the FHPS website and click on the SENTRAL link at the bottom of the home page 

Log onto the FHPS Parent portal using your user name and password. 

                                                            OR 

From the Sentral for Parents app select the INTERVIEWS tab 

Click on the PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEW tab on the home page or the INTERVIEW tab on the app. 

Select the tab titled ‘2024 Term 1 Parent-Teacher Meetings 

Select TIMESLOTS 

Select the time you would like to schedule your parent teacher meeting (available times are in
black unavailable in grey). If no times display when you select a certain date e.g. Monday
March 4, it means the teacher is not available. 
A message will appear confirming your booking. Select SAVE BOOKING. 
Your appointment time will be displayed. Please take note of the date and time. 

In the event that you DO NOT have access to the internet, please contact the school office and we 
will enter a booking time for you. 

 

TERM 1 PARENT-TEACHER MEETINGS 
 

Just a reminder BOOKINGS CLOSE on Sentral at 9pm Sunday March 3. 

Please make sure you have scheduled a time to meet with your 
child’s class teacher. Establishing a home-school partnership at the 
beginning of the year greatly supports your child’s social-emotional 
and academic development. 

Meetings of 10 minutes duration will take place on: 
- Monday March 4 (Mr Juleff, Mr Herley, Mrs Robson & Ms Jenkins only) 
- Tuesday March 5 (All class teachers & Ms Braun) 
- Wednesday March 6 (Mr Juleff, Mrs Robson & Mr Herley not available) 



RESPECT RESILIENCE RESPONSIBILITY 

DATE 

Friday March 8

Friday March 15

Friday March 22

Thursday March 28 

TIME 

1:20pm

1:20pm

1:20pm

9:00am 

P-2 and Y3-6 student assemblies will alternate each week, with a whole 
school assembly held once a term. The change allows the assembly
content to be tailored to the specific year levels, providing a more
engaging experience for the students. 
Assembly time has moved to 1:20pm on a Friday afternoon. Parents are 
most welcome to attend. 
Students spend the last session of the school week engaging in
learning activities and celebrating achievements with their class
teacher, ending the week in a calm and positive manner. 

YEAR LEVEL 

• Year 3 - 6 Assembly 

• Prep - Year 2 Assembly 

• Year 3 - 6 Assembly 

• Whole School Assembly 

FHPS 2024 TERM 1 ASSEMBLY ROSTER 
 

ASSEMBLY AT FHPS LOOKS A LITTLE DIFFERENT THIS YEAR! 










